
 

 

3 April 2022 

 
Dear Community Member 
 
We wanted to let you know that you may see a very small flame from our elevated flare 
for a period during daylight hours tomorrow. 
 
This is to help our neighbouring plant conduct inspections required by the regulator  
on some shared infrastructure.  
 
The process is planned and completely safe, and we will work together to minimise         
any potential disturbance.  
 
Should you have any questions, please let us know. 
 
Regards 
 
Martin Burrell 
Plant Manager 
Fife Ethylene Plant  
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